
We had another great 
week!

We had so much fun this week coloring and 
playing in our haunted playhouse.  We also 

painted our own special pumpkin that we got to 
take home with us.  The kiddos did a great job!

During our centers, we played in our train 
center.  The kiddos enjoyed building the track 
and helping Thomas the train get all the way 
around it.  We also had fun playing in our big 

blocks, and Halloween sensory centers.  

For a craft this week, we made spiders.  First, we 
painted a paper plate any color we chose, then 

we glued on eyes and our spiders' legs.  We also 
made candy corn using ripped up paper that the 

kiddos ripped themselves. 

Miss Katie came in for music and read a cool 
Halloween story called, The Little Old Lady Who 

Was Not Afraid of Anything. Miss Ilia and 
Charlotte came in to visit and play outside with 

us. The kiddos love when Charlotte comes to 
visit. Miss Kayla also came by to dance and 

tumble with us. She taught us a new Halloween 
dance called, “Stop when I say BOO”! We had so 

much fun.

For story time this week, we read Happy 
Halloween Mittens, The Good, The Bad, and the 

Spooky, The Halloween Play,  Up Pop the 
Monsters 1:2:3, and Five Little Pumpkins.
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